
I oppose Senate bill 554. Further costs and restrictions on people who are obeying the law will not 
reduce crime. It will only potentially make criminals out of those of us who exercise our right to carry a 
firearm. 
I am offended at the measures taken to further stomp on my rights when I have not violated any laws or 
been negligent in any way.  I carry a concealed weapon because of the lawlessness that steadily 
increases in our society. Why is there never any mention or acknowledgment of when the presence of a 
firearm PREVENTS a crime or minimized the damage (remember White Settlement, TX church shooting). 
Further restrictions on the lawful only benefits the lawless. 


